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ubject: Preferred Development Options

Sirs, I am in receipt of a proposed development currently under consultation by yourselves and would like
to raise the following objections to such propositions as outlined, in particular the extent of such a massive
extension to our already overcrowded town and the suggested route and type of road using the railway
embankment which runs through Latchford/Grappenhall and the historic village of Thelwall. The increase
of yet more traffic with noise and pollution levels would be unbearable for local residents, not to mention
the many homeowners who would be compelled to relocate after many years of being good citizens of
Warrington.

I object to the aforesaid in the strongest possible terms.

Yours faithfully






